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Kevin Lucas

From: Fountain Greens HOA <Kevin@FosterMGMT.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 9:31 AM
To: Kevin Lucas
Subject: ROCK/MULCH BED Weed Control Service Scheduled
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ROCK/MULCH BED Weed 
Control Service Scheduled 

 
 

   

 
   

  
 

 

  

We have been informed by FitTurf that a broad-leaf weed control service of the Fountain Greens HOA common area ROCK BEDS is scheduled 

to be completed today on Thursday July 16th.  This is the 3rd weed control application for the season that will be completed.  Homeowners 

should take precautions that they feel are necessary, and possibly keep children/pets off of the ROCK BEDS.  This application is a liquid 

application. 

  

As a general reminder:  Treated areas will be marked with flags: Please note that all treatments for weeds are required to be labeled as 

pesticide applications under Colorado regulation. Liquid Application Spray is considered safe when completely dry, but those with sensitivities to 

synthetics/chemicals and concerns regarding weed treatment may wish to avoid these areas for longer than drying time. Residents with 

concerns regarding fertilizer pellets may wish to avoid turf areas for a couple of days. 

 

Should poor weather conditions prevail, Fit Turf will perform the scheduled treatments for the next available business day. 

  

All applications are subject to weather delays.   

 
 

   

700 Ken Pratt Blvd., STE. 111, Longmont, CO 80501  

 

 

Check out the FGHOA website   
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